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Assam Governor condoles death of persons in road accident 

Guwahati, January 3: Assam Governor Shri Gulab Chand Kataria expressed his 

condolences at the loss of lives in the tragic road accidents involving a passenger 

bus and a truck at Balijan area in Dergaon in Golaghat district in the early morning 

today.  

 In a statement here today, the Governor said, “I am deeply saddened by the 

loss of lives resulting from a road mishap in Golaghat district. My heartfelt 

condolences to the bereaved family members at this difficult time. I wish a speedy 

recovery to those sustained injuries in the accident”. The Governor also said that 

the local administration is diligently offering all possible assistance to those 

affected. 

“May the departed souls rest in eternal peace, and may their memories be a 

source of solace to those left behind”, the Governor added. 
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